1-3-2 Otemachi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8118 Japan
Federation of Electric Power Companies (FEPC)

March 11, 2015

SUBJECT: TAC Letter on STATUS REPORT ON REVIEW OF IKATA
PROBABILISTIC RISK ASSESSMENT MODELS

Dr. G. Apostolakis

Head of Nuclear Risk Research Center

Central Research Institute of Electric Power Industry
1-6-1 Otemachi, Chiyoda-ku,

Tokyo, 100-8126 Japan

Dear Dr. Apostolakis

In response to the subject letter by the NRRC Technical Advisory Committee (TAC)

dated February 2, 2015, we offer the following comments.

Comments of FEPC PRA Promotion Task Team

We agree on the contents of the Letter Reports. We will give our full support to TAC’s
review on the Event Trees and the Fault Trees of Tkata Unit 3 and 2.

Thank you for your continuous support.
Sincerely,
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Shigeru Urata

Leader, PRA Promotion Task Team
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